
From: Kelly Roome <Kelly.Roome@DOVER.GOV.UK>
Sent: 05 Dec 2023 01:13:07
To: dms-myemails@dover.gov.uk
Cc: 
Subject: FW: Dover District Council- Planning Application 23/00266 
Attachments: Trees.pdf 

From: 
Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2023 12:09 PM
To: DDC Development Management <DevelopmentManagement@DOVER.GOV.UK>
Subject: Re: <SPAM> Dover District Council- Planning Application 23/00266
 

Dear Kelly,   
I hope this will suffice , 

There are eight  trees in total,
please find my drawing enclosed.
When a man from DDC came to look at the trees he said to the residents of no 7 and no 9 Cowper Road that if an 
application was submitted it would not be refused.This man I believe was Darren Solley
 
Many thanks
John Avis
 

From: developmentcontrol@dover.gov.uk <developmentcontrol@dover.gov.uk>
Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2023 9:23 AM
To:  
Subject: <SPAM> Dover District Council- Planning Application 23/00266
 
Please read the important information attached from Dover District Council

----------------------------------------------------------------------
This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended for the above addressee(s) only and may contain marked material up to 
RESTRICTED and should be handled accordingly.
If you are not the intended recipient (or authorised to receive it on behalf of the addressee), please notify the sender immediately 
by return e-mail and then delete the message without copying it or disclosing it to anyone.
Precautions have been taken to ensure that this is a virus-free message but recipients are responsible for carrying out their own 
checks. This Council accepts no responsibility for loss or damage to any hardware, software or data resulting from this e-mail.
By communication with this Council by e-mail, you consent to such correspondence being monitored or read by any other officer 
of the Council.
All GCSx (Government Connects Secure Extranet) traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with 
relevant legislation.
Dover District Council is a data controller under GDPR.  Our privacy notice at www.dover.gov.uk/privacy explains how we use and 
share personal information and protect your privacy and rights.

This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended for the above addressee(s) only and may contain marked material up to RESTRICTED and should be handled accordingly.

If you are not the intended recipient (or authorised to receive it on behalf of the addressee), please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and then delete the message 
without copying it or disclosing it to anyone.

Precautions have been taken to ensure that this is a virus-free message but recipients are responsible for carrying out their own checks. This Council accepts no responsibility 
for loss or damage to any hardware, software or data resulting from this e-mail.

All GCSx (Government Connects Secure Extranet) traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

Dover District Council is a data controller under GDPR. Our privacy notice at www.dover.gov.uk/privacy explains how we use and share personal information and protect your 
privacy and rights.

This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended for the above addressee(s) only and may contain marked material up to RESTRICTED and should be handled accordingly.

If you are not the intended recipient (or authorised to receive it on behalf of the addressee), please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and then delete the message 
without copying it or disclosing it to anyone.

Precautions have been taken to ensure that this is a virus-free message but recipients are responsible for carrying out their own checks. This Council accepts no responsibility 
for loss or damage to any hardware, software or data resulting from this e-mail.

All GCSx (Government Connects Secure Extranet) traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

You don't often get email from 

mailto:DevelopmentManagement@dover.gov.uk
mailto:developmentcontrol@dover.gov.uk
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https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http://www.dover.gov.uk/privacy&data=05%7C01%7Cdms-myemails@dover.gov.uk%7Cec9e56f104e44fea64eb08dbf593ebfb%7C97d0cb53199d4c70a001375e8c953735%7C0%7C0%7C638373788250418164%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0=%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=iX7H9NeAU6zXd4JXH8rg8VI9P4+QNwYjJ2X1s3nRdOY=&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http://www.dover.gov.uk/privacy&data=05%7C01%7Cdms-myemails@dover.gov.uk%7Cec9e56f104e44fea64eb08dbf593ebfb%7C97d0cb53199d4c70a001375e8c953735%7C0%7C0%7C638373788250418164%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0=%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=iX7H9NeAU6zXd4JXH8rg8VI9P4+QNwYjJ2X1s3nRdOY=&reserved=0


Dover District Council is a data controller under GDPR. Our privacy notice at www.dover.gov.uk/privacy explains how we use and share personal information and protect your 
privacy and rights.


